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Interdepartmental Correspondence SheetC

Date: September 17, 2020

To: CouncilmemberP.G. Sittenfeld

From: Andrew W. Garth, Interim City Solicitor

Subject: Emergency Ordinance - Continuing Capping Food Delivery Fees

Transmitted herewith is an emergency captioned as follows:

CONTINUING the cap on the fee that third parties can charge to restaurants
located in the City of Cincinnati for delivering food originally established by
Ordinance 155-2020, which cap shall be no more than 15% of the total food cost
charged by the restaurant to the customer, in order to protect the viability of
restaurants which are essential to the health and well-being of City residents and
the City's economy and further prohibiting a reduction in compensation for food
delivery drivers as a result of this cap.
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